
English Mathematics
5M have worked hard this semester and 

have achieved some amazing results. Last 
term, we wrote a Book Submission based on 

the students favourite book.
This term we have analysed a variety of 

poems, recognising the figurative language 
and rhyming patterns. This allowed each 

student to plan and create a poem of their 
own, that they confidently presented to their 
peers. Students have also been working on 
improving their ability to write imaginatively.

Lots of topics have been covered 
this semester in Maths! We are continuing to 
look at the place value of numbers, as well 
as exploring how to use algorithms to help 

solve addition and subtraction problems. We 
have been experimenting with multiplying 
larger numbers using known multiplication 

facts. We have also used these known 
multiplication facts to solve Division problems.

Geography and Science & 
Technology SRC and Class Captains

5M enjoyed the Science Unit ‘Material World’. 
Students engaged in a range of experiments 
to investigate the different properties of solids, 
liquids and gases. During Geography lessons, 
we investigated The Diverse and Connected

World, looking at the features 
and characteristics of places and 

environments.

Our SRC representative, Mina, has 
represented us with pride and has been an 

outstanding member of the Fair Squad. 
Abby has been a dedicated and diligent 

Class Captains.
Thank you!

Semester 2 Snapshots Attendance Matters
This year we have been 

encouraging everyone to come to school 
every day as long as they are feeling well.

Congratulations to Maram on 
her outstanding attendance this year.

A message from Mrs Borg and Mr 
Misitano

We would like to commend 5M on 
their commitment to learning in Semester 2, 

particularly in Term 4. We have enjoyed 
coming in and working with each of you. In 

this short time, we have done some amazing 
learning and created great memories. We 
wish you all the success in Year 6 and hope 
that you enjoy your well-deserved break.

We would like to congratulate 5M on a great Semester of listening, learning and laughing. We 
have loved coming into your class in Term 4 and getting to know you all. You should all be so 
proud of your ongoing commitment to learning. We wish you the best of luck for 2024! Keep 

up the hard work- Mrs Borg and Mr Misitano
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